
From: Yvonne   
Sent: 01 June 2025 12:52 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: application ref no S62A/2025/0101. number 7 Belvedere road BS67JG 
 
 
Please regard this notice as an objection to planning application for the following reasons. 
    Parking in this road and adjacent streets is already extremely congested and hazardous. 
     Also the road is often blocked by ambulances, delivery vans and wagons etc all associated to 
number 7 Belvedere rd. 
    If for any reason a PINS is required for approval of this application then please arrange for a 
hearing ,where myself and other residents can attend.We can then present our statements and 
point of view. 
    Yours sincerely Mrs Y H Cowell 

 




